
Today in Worship  
 

Wednesday, February 26 
 11:00 am Wednesday Bible Study - KidZone 
 5:30 pm HeartSong Rehearsal 
 6:00 pm F.O.R.D (Focus on Radical Discipleship) 
  - Student Ministry Fellowship 
 6:30 pm Worship Choir Rehearsal 
 7:30 pm Forgiven Rehearsal 
  
                           
  Thursday, February 27 
 3:30 pm All God’s Children Food Pantry 
 6:00 pm Long Range Planning Meeting - KidZone  
    
      
  Friday, February 28 
  ~ No Scheduled Activities ~ 
  
  Saturday, March 1 
 9:00 am   Breakfast at Brookwood                 

  

This Week at Woodlawn 
 Sunday, February 23 
     9:00 am Sunday School 
     9:00 am Contemporary Worship        
    10:30 am Sunday School 
    10:30 am Blended Worship 

        -  Worship services live streamed   
  at www.wbcnc.org  -    

 5:00 pm S.N.L - Student Ministry  
 5:00 pm AWANA -  Snowman Night 
 5:00 pm Young Adult Ministry - YAB 
        
              
  Monday, February 24     
 7:00 pm Men’s Prayer Meeting  
  
   
Tuesday, February 25   
 5:30 pm Greater Faith  
 6:00 pm B.L.E.S.S Book Study Group - A109 
 7:00 pm Praise Band Practice  
   

         
    
  

Pastor-On-Call:  Pastor Tim Jernigan   828.464.6921 

“That I may know Him and the power of His resurrection…” Phil. 3:10 

Sermon Notes 

Sunday, February 23, 2025 

 

 

10:30 am Blended Worship 

Call to Worship 

Welcome & Prayer   

Praise Songs 
 

Sermon              Pastor Tim 

Series: Church Check Up: Six Vital Signs of 
a Life-Giving Church 

Sermon One: Praying Kingdom Prayers 
Matthew 6:10 

Invitation 
 

Announcements 

Prayer of Thanksgiving           Gary Craton 

9:00 am  Contemporary Service 

Call to Worship  Worship Choir

 “Living Water” 

Welcome  Pastor Tim  

Baptism 

Pastor’s Prayer  

Praise Song  Congregational 

 “What a Friend We Have in Jesus” 
 

Offertory  Forgiven 

 “Yours” 
  

Sermon    Pastor Tim 
 

 

Series: Church Check Up: Six Vital Signs of 
a Life-Giving Church 

Sermon One: Praying Kingdom Prayers 

Matthew 6:10 

   

Invitation   Congregational 

 “More Love to Thee”                     

Announcements 
 

Prayer of Thanksgiving           Gary Craton 

 

Matthew 6:10 “Your kingdom come. Your will be done 
on earth as it is in heaven.” 

 
Jesus teaches His followers to pray Kingdom Prayers. 

 
   I.  ____________ are Kingdom Prayers? 
 
 
 
 
 II.  Why do we ________________________ Kingdom  
 
      Prayers? 
 
 
 
       
 III.  How can I be more ___________________ about  
 
       praying Kingdom Prayers? 
 
 
 
 
 
We are trying to help you pray Kingdom Prayers by asking  

 
you to: 

 
   
        1. Pray at ___________________. (Daily) 
 
        2. Pray at ___________________. (Weekly) 
 
        3. Pray in the ________________. (Quarterly) 
 
 
 
How will you step up to strengthen your Kingdom Praying? 

 
   
 
 
             
    
 

Pastor Tim Jernigan 
Series: Church Check Up: Six Vital Signs of a 

Life-Giving Church 
Sermon One: Praying Kingdom Prayers 

Matthew 6:10 

Baptism 



Looking Ahead... 
Our Faithfulness 

Weekly Attendance Report  

 February 16, 2025 

Total Church Membership 1,203 

Total Worship Attendance AM: 278  

 Total Sunday School Enrollment   923 

Total Sunday School Attendance 203 

Active D Groups 3 

Wednesday Bible Study    Feb 19  N/A 

WBC Stewardship Report:  February 16, 2025 

Year-to-Date Budget Goal                          $188,643 

Year-to-Date Budget Receipts $144,542 

Weekly Budget Goal $26,949 

Weekly Budget Receipts $24,369 

Weekly Building Fund Receipts $125 

Weekly Missions Fund Receipts $100 

Dr. Tim Jernigan, Senior Pastor 

Rev. Mike Daughtrey, Minister of Music                                   

& Senior Adults 

Rev. Matthew Eades, Associate Pastor of Discipleship/

Administration  

Rev. Tanner Schantz, Pastor of Student Ministry 

Mrs. Erica Whitener, Director of Preschool                                 

& Children’s Ministries 

 

How can I become a member of 
Woodlawn Baptist Church? 

Breakfast At Brookwood 
Saturday, March 1  9:00 am  

  Brookwood Café                                                                         
Providence Mill Road, Maiden 

All Seniors welcome to join the fellowship! 

Woodlawn Baptist Church 
Post Office Box 609          440 7th Street Place SW 

Conover, NC 28613 
828.464.6921 

wbcnc.org 
 

Give online at www.wbcnc.org  

Are you new to Woodlawn? 

 
We are excited to worship with you today and 

would like an opportunity to welcome you 
personally. You’ll find a contact card in the pew in 

front of you. Fill out your name and your preferred 
contact information and drop it in the offering box 

in the foyer after service, or hand it to one of                      
the ushers.  

 
 

 

 
 

Respond to the invitation at the end of one of our 
services or let one of our pastors know that you 
are interested in becoming a member. You can 
also call the church office at 828-464-6921 to 

schedule an appointment with a pastor to talk 
about membership. 

March 1  Breakfast at Brookwood 

March 8  Churchyard Cleanup Day 

 

April 1  BCH Food Round Up Month 

April 8  Senior Adult BBQ Luncheon 

April 8  Blood Drive 

April 15  Senior Adult Benefits Fair - CLC 

April 18  Good Friday Service 

 

June 8-12  Vacation Bible School/VBX 

June 22  Basketball Camp 

 

July 7-11  Youth Summer Camp  - FUGE  

July 21  Camp Pathfinder 
                   

                                             Mark Your Calendars Today! 

Ministry Spotlight 

Did you know there is a ministry at Woodlawn that 
is designed to foster growth in your walk with 
Christ? It also gives you a time to ask questions 

you’ve had about faith and the Bible. You will get 
reliable information that is based not just in                

opinion, but researched facts and thoughts that are 
consistent with historical Christianity. But this              

ministry isn’t just about acquiring information or 
simply retelling the stories from the Bible. This              

ministry provides believers opportunities to use 
their spiritual gifts. It is a ministry of discipleship,                        

responsibility and accountability. This ministry also 
has people waiting and wanting to get to know you 
and hang out with you, and pray for you. They want 
to encourage you and help you apply God’s word to 
your life, share the gospel with others, and provide 

a place you can freely explore your faith.  

This ministry…is Sunday School. 
 

If you are not already active in a Sunday School 
class please continue reading. We feel so strongly 
about the benefits of Sunday School that we are 

taking the month of February to provide you with 
an intentional time to visit up to four different              

classes. There are booklets available on the tables 
in the Worship Center. They contain the location, 
time, curriculum and a short description of each 

class. We’ve also included a short description of our               
Children and Youth programs for parents.                     
These classes welcome your engagement.   

But, you don’t need to feel any pressure to attend 
the same class the next Sunday.   

And while these individual classes won’t try to    
pressure you to join, our hope is that you will              

consider continuing your involvement in Sunday 
School. New curriculum comes out each quarter of 
the year; so the new material will begin in March.   

 
Again, if you are not currently active in a Sunday 

School class, please consider giving them a try this 
month. 

No Pressure February 

March 8 
7:30 am - Until 

Weather Permitting 

We will focus on pruning the trees between the CLC 

and the Young Adult Building.  

“All God’s Children Food Pantry” provides food for 
approximately 4,000 meals a year. This ministry 
serves families of school-age children and senior 

adults in our local community. It is supported 
through individual donations, children and their                
parents, and senior adult Sunday School Classes.    
God has blessed this ministry through monetary                      
donations and volunteers willing to distribute on 

pickup days. If you would like to provide monetary 
donations or volunteer in this ministry, you may                 
contact Sharon Hoppes for more information.               

Purchased items for the food pantry can be placed 
in Sharon Hoppes’ Sunday School Class on                     

Sunday mornings or you may drop them by the 
church office.  

The Senior Adult Ministry prepared 200 single stem, 
red carnations, and 10 premade vases that were 
delivered to Catawba Valley Medical Center on                

Valentine’s Day to be shared with patients                        
and nurses.  

Thank you to those who volunteered and traveled to 
Western North Carolina during the month of          

February to help with Operation Rebuild. There will 
be more opportunities available to be part of this 
volunteer team. If you’re interested in knowing 
more, you may contact Jimmie Buff through the 

church office.  


